Improved Masters
pointing for the Nationals

The OCC Masters team took some
giant steps the past few weeks
toward their ultimate goal: National
Masters Champions. At the Haili
open in Hilo (March 30-31), the team
finished with a 2 -win, 2 -loss record
-exhibiting a significantly improved
team performance under the
direction of Coach Jon Stanley.

More recently, (April 8) the
Masters finished fourth in the
Hawaii State "A" championships.
After finishing with a 7 -3 record in
pool play, the Masters defeated the
OCC “Blue" team in a very tight,
exciting and lengthy match. With
final scores of 17-15,14-16,15-13, the
Masters went on to the Semi-finals,
falling to BYU-Hawaii - 13-11, 15-4.



